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03/11/2021  14:51:172021/4063/P OBJ Catherine 

Hetherington

I am concerned that my garden and my flat will receive significantly less light with the rear extension proposed. 

It will reduce my enjoyment of my property and I believe devalue my property compared to when I purchased 

it. This additional space allows the developer to extract more value from the site, but at the cost of local 

residents who will lose value and light which I think is significant and unfair. On those grounds I don't think the 

extension application should be granted.
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